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I believe allowing OHV's on the street is a good idea.  I live in Lakeside,  OR, and we 

have had great success with our OHV route to the sand dunes. It has been priven in 

many communities across the state that this kind of access is a good thing. With the 

support from Coos County Sheriff's Office, we have had very little trouble with OHV 

traffic.  It seems all users of the route understand and appreciate what it means for 

them and the local economy. I fully support this measure and believe it will be good 

for all parties. Thank you.   


